
How many males have been assaulted (G.B.H, A.B.H etc.) in your area

each year for the past 10 years?

Of the 46 police forces this question was posed to under freedom of information 13 either refused to
answer citing that the request would take longer than 18 hours or they did not respond.

This FOI request was posed in November 2021, this report is being written in February 2022 leaving
more than enough time for the police forces to respond during the Covid epidemic.

2011 = 100173 assaults in total.

2012 = 127338 assaults in total

2013 = 168617 assaults in total

2014 = 148828 assaults in total

2015 = 179803 assaults in total

2016 = 214550 assaults in total

2017 = 257780 assaults in total

2018 = 279334 assaults in total

2019 = 300138 assaults in total

2020 = 281071 assaults in total

2021 (supplied data) = 240798 assaults in total.

If we break this down by year the results are easier to understand.

2011.

1st If we divide 100173 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 3,036 general assaults against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 100173 divided by 52 we get an average of 1,926 assaults per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 3,036 by 52 it becomes 58 assaults per week, per
area. Or 8 assaults per day per area.

2012.

1st If we divide 127338 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 3,859 general assaults against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 127338 divided by 52 we get an average of 2,449 assaults per week.



3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 3,859 by 52 it becomes 74 assaults per week, per
area. Or 10 assaults per day per area.  An increase of 2 assaults per day, per area.

2013.

1st If we divide 168617 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 5,110 general assaults against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 168617 divided by 52 we get an average of 3,243 assaults per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 5,110 by 52 it becomes 98 assaults per week, per
area. Or 14 assaults per day per area. A decrease of 4 crime per day per area.

2014

1st If we divide 148828 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 4,510 general assaults against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 148828 divided by 52 we get an average of 2,862 assaults per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 4,510 by 52 it becomes 87 assaults per week, per
area. Or 12 assaults per day per area. A decrease of 2 assault per day per area.

2015

1st If we divide 179803 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 5,449 general assaults against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 179803 divided by 52 we get an average of 3,476 assaults per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 5,449 by 52 it becomes 105 assaults per week, per
area. Or 15 assaults per day per area. An increase of 3 assaults per day per police force.

2016

1st If we divide 214550 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 6,501 general assaults against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 214550 divided by 52 we get an average of 4,126 assaults per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 6,501 by 52 it becomes 125 assaults per week, per
area. Or 18 assaults per day per area. An increase of 3 assaults per day, per police force.

2017

1st If we divide 257780 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 7,812 general assaults against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 257780 divided by 52 we get an average of 4,957 assaults per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 7,812 by 52 it becomes 150 assaults per week, per
area. Or 21 assaults per day per area. An increase of 3 assaults per day per police force.

2018

1st If we divide 279334 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 8,465 general assaults against males per police force.



2nd Using the original total of 279334 divided by 52 we get an average of 5,372 assaults per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 8,465 by 52 it becomes 163 assaults per week, per
area. Or 23 assaults per day per area. An increase of 2 assaults per day per police force.

2019

1st If we divide 300138 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 9,095 general assaults against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 300138 divided by 52 we get an average of 5,772 assaults per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 9,095 by 52 it becomes 175 assaults per week, per
area. Or 25 assaults per day per area. An increase of 2 assaults per day per police force.

2020

1st If we divide 281071 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 8,517 general assaults against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 281071 divided by 52 we get an average of 5,405 assaults per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 8,517 by 52 it becomes 164 assaults per week, per
area. Or 23 assaults per day per area.  A decrease of 2 assaults per day per area.

2021

1st If we divide 240798 by the 33 police forces that responded we can average a total of
approximately 7,297 general assaults against males per police force.

2nd Using the original total of 240798 divided by 52 we get an average of 4,631 assaults per week.

3rd If we then divide the per police force average, 7,297 by 52 it becomes 140 assaults per week, per
area. Or 20 assaults per day per area. A decrease of 3 assaults per day per police force.

It should be noted that not all assaults reported include a gender, as such these numbers are the
lowest estimates of assaults where a male is a victim.


